February 14, 1977

Dr. John F. Morrissey, President American Society for Gastrointestional Endoscopy Professor Medicine University Hospital 1300 University Avenue Madison, Wisconsin 53706

Dear John:

This is a note to inform you that I have asked "Angi" Dagradi to introduce me for the reception of the Rudolf Schindler Award in Toronto. He has readily accepted and has requested that I send him some materials including curriculum vitae from which you will develop his presentation. I will do this in the next few days.

I hope that all goes well with you and family and particularly your work at the University and with the Society of GI Endoscopy.

With very best regards I am yours very truly.

Dr. Leonidas H. Berry Special Deputy for Professional Community Affairs

LHN/vh